Freer Tool Employees

Dear John Fulton,

I am writing this letter today to commend not only yourself, but also your
truly dedicated employee’s. The staff at Freer Tool did a tremendous job on
the very complicated bronze and delrin adapter details. It is always an
honor as a purchaser of manufactured goods to work with firms of such high
quality and dignity.

In closing, please relay this message of gratitude on a job well done by the
Freer Tool team.

Terry MacDonell
Buyer
Durr Production Systems,Inc.




Interoffice Memorandum

SATURN

To: TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

From: Charles ( Ken ) Howitt

Subject: RECOMMENDATION OF FREER TOOL
Date: 2/19/01

In May of 2000 Freer Tool was awarded the contract to design and fabricate new N.C. locators
and pressure feet for the Saturn LS and LW product changes to accommodate the addition of
side air bags.

Freer Tool came out to Wilmington to get a clear picture of the task at hand and did an
excellent job of keeping us informed of the progress that they were making.

The dimensional Quality of the details were perfect and required very little shooting of the
fixtures to bring them into nominal, thus making this a very speedy install with no stop in
production.

Their customer service was also very good and very fast in their reply to any questions that
arose. ‘

I would highly recommend Freer Tool and would certainly welcome doing business with them

in the future.

Charles K. Howitt (302) 428-7573
Body Systems/ Wilmington 8 438-7573




15736 STURGEON ROSEVILLE, MI 48066 USA
Phone: (810) 773-3303 Fax: (810) 773-2730

E@@%@@E@@%g @E@E&@q ﬁ@n Website: www.dominiontec.com

May 22, 2000

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter of recommendation is in regards to Freer Tool & Die, Inc. I have been
dealing with this company for the last six years, and strongly recommend their
machining services. The work they have produced is of high quality and they have
met the timely deliveries that were asked of them.

Freer Tool & Die, Inc. doesn't settle for less than precision work and strives for
continuous improvement,

Please feel free to contact me should you have questions or require any further
information.

Sincerely,

s

Mike ston
Project Manager




